Humbolgt County

Departmentof

May 22, 2019

Margaret Lewis, IHSS Advisory Chair
c/o THSS Public Authority

605 K Street

Eureka, CA 95501

Dear Margaret,

Mental Health
Amanda Winstead, Deputy Director
720 Wood Street, Eureka, CA 95501

Heatth&Hurman

phone: (707) 268-2990 | fax: (707) 476-4049

It is necessary that I resign from membership on the IHSS Advisory Committee. As you know,
my position within the Humboldt County DHHS has changed and I will no longer be responsible
for programs associated with IHSS. I have great respect for the work being done by the Advisory
Committee and for the Committee’s unwavering support for IHSS recipients and care providers
as well as the IHSS program and its staff. The relationships we have forged together have been

invaluable and the experience rewarding.

You will continue to have my support, albeit from afar, and I wish you and the other members all
the best as you continue the Committee’s efforts to provide support and input to the IHSS

program and its recipients and care providers.

Sincerely,

Amanda Winstead
Deputy Director
Mental Health Adult System of Care



